
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 19, 2022 

Contact: Alex Cook, Montrose Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 324 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

UPDATE: Culvert replacement on River Rd. to last through Wednesday 
 
Flushing Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will continue replacing a culvert on River Road between 

Elms Road and Morrish Road on Wednesday, April 20. The road should reopen around noon. 

Motorists should allow additional time to reach their destination. Please contact Alex Cook, 

Montrose Garage Supervisor, at 810-767-4920 ext. 324 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

